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Comments: I am writing to express my concern about the actions being taken and policies being put in place by

the US Forest Service around old growth forest logging in the US, especially the PNW. The amount of land

currently used for logging is already staggering, and the climate is changing faster than we can compensate for

due to pollution and elimination of biomass. We must do everything we can to preserve our planet and the

irreplaceable old growth forests we still have. Please take this into consideration when making decisions affecting

our treasured forests, for us and our future generations' sake. Serve the people, not giant corporations or the

ultra wealthy in their unbridled pursuit of conquering anything in sight. Thank you.


